Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: SLICKADELIC <slickadelicmusic@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 12:31 PM

To: License

Subject: IN FAVOR of Miramar Liquor License Renewal
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I, Richard Waiting am in favor of the liquor license renewal for the miramar theater because 1t is Very speclal to
me and my friends. I perform there often and it is huge for my music carcer and many others that this venue
stays open. Everyone is very respectful and safe and everybody that attends the venue/works there arw fantastic
people. I really do hope that the license gets renewed, Thank you!

-Ricky Waiting




Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
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From: Ben Pflefka <maggotoutsidetheS@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 10:04 PM
To: License
Subject: IN FAVOR of Miramar Renewal

et email from mageotoutsidethe9@gmail.com. Learn why this is important .~

I'd like to say I am in favor of the renewal for the Miramar Theatre. It is a much safer and welcoming place
compared to The Rave. The environment is much more family like where people are all together and support
each other. I've had countless wonderful experiences at the venue and would love to be able to continue to make
more. I've met some of my favorite artists there and was able to have one on one interactions with them due to
how small the venue is. Please don't take this away from me and the rest of the community.

Thank you,

Ben Pflefka




Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
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From: Scott Turza <scottturza@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:35 AM
To: License
Subject: in Favor of Miramar License Renewal
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To whom it may concern,
I am writing this to support the renewal of the Miramar Liquor License renewal.

The Miramar has been a staple in the community for years, bringing people across the city together to enjoy live
music and events. I attend events at the Miramar on a regular basis and have never felt safety being an issue, as
the atmosphere is welcoming and security is always present. Rejecting the license renewal will be just another
example of the city taking away a positive presence in the community.

Thank you,
Scott Turza




